## PROGRESSIVE EPISCOPALIANS OF PITTSBURGH

Membership Meeting All are welcome.

## A General Convention Preview



The 2015 General Convention will be dealing with two particularly important reports, those from the Task Force for Reimagining The Episcopal Church and the Task Force on the Study of Marriage. Join us to learn what our church will be considering in Salt Like City this summer. Presenters include PEP Vice President Joan Gundersen; the Rev. Bruce Robison, Rector of St. Andrew's, Highland Park; and the Rev. Michael Foley, Rector of Church of the Redeemer, Squirrel Hill.

NOTE FOR PEP MEMBERS: We will be voting for members of the Board of Directors at this meeting. Check your e-mail or the PEP Facebook page for details.

## 7 PM MONDAY, APRIL 20, 2015 ST. STEPHEN'S, WILKINSBURG 600 PITT STREET, PITTSBURGH, PA.

